
 
Division of Water Resources / State Revolving Fund Loan Program 

William R. Snodgrass TN Tower, 12th Floor 
312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue, Nashville TN 37243 

Phone: (615) 532-0445 

 

Memorandum 

DATE: May 18, 2022 

TO: Angela Jones, Division of Water Resources, Water Quality Branch 

FROM: Randy Anglin, P.E., State Revolving Fund Loan Program, Technical Support Team 

SUBJECT: Transmittal of Facilities Plan for Review and Comment 

Alexandria (DeKalb County), Tennessee 

Loan No. SRF 2021-456, WWTP Improvements 

cc: David Graham, SRF Environmental Review Coordinator (1 copy of the facilities plan) 

Felicia D. Freeman, Environmental Manager, SRF Loan Program (via e-mail) 

Keeyona Love, Manager, SRF Administrative Section (via e-mail) 

SRF Planning File 

Accompanying this memorandum is a copy of the “Wastewater Treatment Plant Improvements for Town 

of Alexandria, Dekalb County, TN, March 2022” Facilities Plan discussing the WWTP Improvements 

project for the Town of Alexandria.  The engineer is Jerry Warren, P.E., with Warren and Associates, 

Lebanon, TN. 

This project is a State Revolving Fund project.  The planning document is forwarded for review in 

accordance with the Memorandum of Understanding between Construction Grants and Loans (now the 

State Revolving Fund Loan Program (SRF)) and the Division of Water Pollution Control (WPC), signed 

on 3/17/94.  Any written or emailed comments should be received by June 8, 2022, so that they may be 

included with our comments to the consulting engineer.  SRF will not proceed until a written or emailed 

response is received. 

Please address your review comments or approval to Randy Anglin of the State Revolving Fund Loan 

Program’s Technical Support Section.  If you have any questions, please call (615) 532-0491 or e-mail 

to Randy.Anglin@tn.gov.  This Facilities Plan is associated with a planning and design loan, and the 

plans and specifications are still being developed. 

 


